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5 YEARS OF DEDICATED SERVICE

Lindsay Hogan
Director of Communications & Member Relations

“Lindsay Hogan has been a star performer since the day she 
joined the TDA team 5 years ago. Lindsay was hired as the 

Communications and Marketing Manager and shortly 
thereafter filled as interim Director of Communications and 

Marketing. When the position became available, Lindsay was 
promoted due to her stellar performance, talent in 

organizational communications and depth of knowledge in her 
field. Lindsay has helped lead the organization through major 
initiatives and navigating difficult situations like the pandemic 
and other topics. She continues to be an integral part of the 

team at TD, and we celebrate this milestone with her.”

- Annie Rosenfeld, Director of Administrative Services



10 YEARS OF DEDICATED SERVICE

Cari Healey
Recreation Manager

“Cari MacPhail originally came to Tahoe Donner in the summer of 
2012 as a Day Camps leader. The following summer she returned to 

Day Camps. After four years teaching skiing at Sugarbowl, Tahoe 
Donner was able to keep Cari year-round by bringing her to our 

downhill ski area as an assistant ski school supervisor. Cari steadily 
climbed through the ranks becoming the Day Camps coordinator in 
2014, the Snowflakes ski school supervisor that winter, and the Day 
Camps manager is 2016. In 2019, Cari was made the Day Camps and 

Rec manager, was married in 2020 (changing her last name to 
Healey which many of you now know her by) and, finally, the Trout 
Creek and Recreation manager overseeing: Trout Creek Recreation 

Center, Aquatics, Snowplay, Day Camps and Recreation in 2021. This 
winter, Cari and her husband Mike welcomed their baby daughter 

Campbell June Healey.”

- Jesse Strzok, Asst Director of Operations



15 YEARS OF DEDICATED SERVICE

Peter Suhr
Service Manager

“Peter truly is the epitome of customer service. He 
always goes that extra mile to make sure our customers 

are happy and feel right at home at The Lodge. His 
wine knowledge is second to none and his hard work 
always sets a positive example for the rest of the staff 

to follow. He is an integral part of The Lodge team and 
well loved by everyone.”

-Christen Holland, Lodge General Manager



THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
AMAZING SERVICE!


